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Embracing Change at The Meeting Place

With the start of September bringing us closer toward Fall, The Meeting Place community looks forward
to building on the progress webdbve made over the summe
with the rise of more job opportunities. Both units continue to build on a hybrid (virtual and in -person) Work-
Ordered Day by looking at ways to improve efficiency and get more members involved in the running of the
Clubhouse. TMP also looks forward to getting more members back on the right wellness track with healthier
lifestyle goals that raise smarter food choices and fithess plans.

Altés an exciting time for The Meeting Place, 0 say
staff and members have continuously brainstormed ways
the motivation to improve all of our roles at TMP. | can also see that members are using this time to consider

what kind of changes they can
make to move closer toward

recovery. o

2 The - , Jesse, who just started a
Meetlng Place ‘ . job atthe end of August, feels opti-
Clubhous e Inc - mistic about the autumn season:
iNot only am | exci
new job, |1 O0m excite

ing my outlook on life. | feel more

motivated and excited about what

the rest of the yea
I n addition to J

(you can find it on

collected great personal stories

about members making positive

changes in their lives. We hope

you enjoy your reading.

After years of unemployment, Jesse has a new job!
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members join in the kitchen to participate in making the meals with them.

UNIT 2

Members of the unit have been doing more anchoring for the Newscast.

Il tds great t otraisirgbetweanihe unitsr Wesesjoy having folks from
Unit 1 helping out with administrative tasks. Receptionist desk us usually busy and
so there should always be someone manning the front desk. People come by every
now and then and we get plenty of calls. Suzy and Erica have been helping doing
breakfast and lunch. They have been helping doing cashiering and writing tickets.
Chris S. from The Warm Line has been working part-time in both units. He has ‘
been learning the ropes and has shown his expertise with Microsoft Publisher. We Chris and I yjg Worn .

SPOTLIGHT
Welcome To Our Newest & Returning Members
Gloria

Big Changes for New Member, Judith
by Christine L.

Judith became a member of TMP on Wednesday Au-
gust 11. She found out about the Clubhouse from Christine
L. who resides with her at Big Sisters League.

After being a longtime member of another local Club-
house, she left to check out The Meeting Place. She likes to

stay busy and enjoys learning new tasks in Unit 2. At first

she was a little apprehensive about starting something new
but found the friendliness and support of the members eased her mind.

She likes doing clerical and paperwork and maybe will try her hand on the computer. All in
all, she is happy becoming a TMP member. Welcome Judith!

Unit Updates: Making Changes

by Shana, Suzy & Victor

UNIT 1

There are upcoming changes coming to Unit 1. The
TMP Newscast will began showing 3 times a week in
September and then moving to 4 times a week in October.
Staff is training members on the Point of Sale register that is
used to run the café.

Members and staff are creating different ideas of
healthy snacks to serve in the Clubhouse. We now are offer-
ing organic fruit sorbets to eat during our weekly Community
Meeting on Wednesday at 1:00 PM. Denise and Sharron are
still making and creating awesome organic healthy meals as
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enjoy having him in the Unit. together
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